
LET’S PLAY SOFTBALL 
Registration continues today for Men’s and Co-ed softball for ages 18 and older. 
Games will be played on week nights, from April through August here in Southfield. 
Registration information is available today at the table in the Atrium Foyer – the cost 
is $75 per person. Stop by the table for further information.

PRAY FOR THE PERSECUTED CHURCH around the world.  It is our privilege, and 
joy (not pity) that we come alongside suffering brothers and sisters in the Body of 
Christ. We pray that our Lord sustains those facing tyranny, uses their life to advance 
the Gospel, and even that those leading persecution come to faith in Jesus Christ.

AVAILABLE TODAY at the Atrium Café display shelves is a variety of complimentary 
Easter themed tracts to use for sharing the Good News of Jesus.

THE CASE FOR EASTER BOOKLET by Lee Strobel is available for $2.00 each in the 
Media Resource Center. A limited supply of this excellent outreach resource explains 
the three key evidences for Jesus’ resurrection.

SPRING LUNCHEON
Tuesday, March 26 • 12:00 noon • Fellowship Hall
Our ladies spring luncheon will feature Laura Slater – be encouraged by what God is 
doing in Uganda. Childcare is available upon request when you sign up today in the 
Atrium Foyer - lunch price is still $7.

WELCOME

ANNOUNCEMENTS

We’re glad you are here today! If you are a guest with us, please complete a Connect card near 
your seat and place it in the drop box in the foyer. For further information on these and other 
ministries of the church, please visit the Welcome Center or check out our website at www.hpbc.cc

IN THE CARD HOLDER NEAR YOUR SEAT is a PRAY card with an updated church 
wide prayer agenda listed on the back. Please take this card as a reminder to pray for 
our church family. Then use an additional card to submit your personal prayer requests, 
placing them in the offering plate or drop boxes in the Atrium Foyer.

CHILD/PARENT DEDICATIONS are now being scheduled for Mother’s Day, 
May 12, and Father’s Day, June 16. If you would like to dedicate your child in one of 
the morning worship services, email Lisa at lfair@hpbc.cc. Attendance at the Child 
Dedication Class on Sunday, April 14 at 10:10am is required for participation.

We appreciate your financial generosity and 
prayer support for our Crash Jamaica Missions 
team. Last week our baked goods fundraiser 
provided $2550 toward our team expenses.

F I N A N C I A L  U P D A T E

Fiscal year-to-date giving: 
Budgeted year-to-date:
Deficit:

 $1,736,736
$1,894,000
-$157,264

T H A N K  Y O U

MAR

26

Name

Phone

Email

How can we pray for you?

Please place this card in the 
offering or drop box.

PRAY PRAY

Ways to pray as a body:

1

2

3

Pray for HPBC elders/pastors.  
Ask the Lord to keep them holy 
and give them wisdom.

Pray for the student ministries.  
As Spring approaches, pray that 
the students will not get 
distracted.

Pray that we will be a 
welcoming community to those 
who visit the church as guests.



w
eekly events

Women in Prayer • 10:00am • Media Resource Center

Chancel Choir Rehearsal • 6:30pm • South Atrium

Wednesday Night Ministries • 7:00pm • Various locations
Kids & Student Ministries, Moms’ Care, Women in the Word, Men’s Bible Study, 
Men’s Discipleship, Oasis Prayer

THURSDAY
MINISTRY

Men’s Bible Study
Tuesday • 6:30am • Fellowship Hall

Women in the Word
Tuesday • 9:30am • Fellowship Hall

TUESDAY 
MORNING 

BIBLE 
STUDIES

WEDNESDAY
MINISTRIES

SCS Open House • 3:00pm

Sunday • 6:00pm • Various Locations
Awana clubs
Evidence of God
English as Second Language

MOTS – Moms of Tots • 9:15am • Fellowship Hall
Join other moms of preschool children (birth to age 6) for a light brunch, 
conversation and Biblical instruction. Childcare is provided. For further 
information, email mots.southfield@gmail.com

SUNDAY NIGHT 
MINISTRIES

MARCH 17, 2019

8:45am TRADITIONAL  •  10:10am MIDDLE HOUR MINISTRIES  •  11:15am CONTEMPORARY

www.hpbc.cc • 248.357.5464 • 28600 Lahser Rd • Southfield, MI 48034

WORSHIP • GROW • GO


